

Dear St. Mary Frances of the Five Wounds Parents,

You are cordially invited to an Open House at St. Frances of Rome School on Saturday, March 23 from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm.

We have many activity stations set up for your children giving you the opportunity to meet with the teachers and Principal to learn more about our remarkable school.

What are some of the choices?

Soccer clinics on the half hour with our PE teacher, James Callan, former Head Coach of The Edge, a soccer travel team.

STEM projects with our middle school science teacher, Alexandra Jacobs, who is now part of the Aspiring Principal's Program.

Art projects with our talented art teacher, Clarissa Rivera.

Certamen Classics Competition hosted by Dr. Franco Cirulli, Latin/Greek teacher from St. Ignatius College Prep.

And more!!

Please RSVP at info@sfr-school.org.

We are looking forward to meeting all of you.

Regards,

Phillip D. Jackson Principal - SFR